
 

For more information, please call: 
David Hogan 
Snowy Hydro Limited 
02 6453 2001 1 

Date: 11 December 2013 

Subject: New Trainees and Apprentices at Snowy Hydro  

 

Snowy Hydro is offering six traineeships for 2014 and recently interviewed 29 local year 
12 school students for the roles.   

Snowy Hydro Traineeships offer school leavers valuable experience in the corporate 
sector before heading off on their chosen career path or to further tertiary study.  

The six trainees will start at Snowy Hydro on Monday 20 January 2014 and will have a 
week handover with our existing trainees who have worked with Snowy Hydro over the 
past 12 months to share their knowledge and experience of their time with the company. 

In addition to the new trainees, three new apprentices will be starting with Snowy Hydro.  
Two electrical apprentices and one mechanical apprentice will commence a four-year 
program in 2014, and will work around the Snowy Scheme in Talbingo, Cabramurra, 
Khancoban and Jindabyne.  

In another boost for the local area, seven university students who are studying 
engineering have commenced a three-month vacation program with Snowy Hydro.  
These students started in early December and include both local students and some 
from away who will base themselves in Cooma for the duration of their university 
vacation work. 

 

 

 

 


